
 Notification · September 2021 Roads 

Golden Grove Road Upgrade – Stage Two 

Night Works 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is improving safety and efficiency along 

Golden Grove Road, between Park Lake Drive and Kunzea Way, as part of the $30 million South Australian 

Government funded Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project, Stage Two. The upgrade involves a number of 

road infrastructure improvements along this section of Golden Grove Road.  

In order to minimise the impact to road users, asphalting works will be undertaken at night at Golden Grove 

Road, The Grove Way and Yatala Vale intersection. Night works will be carried out from Sunday, 19 

September 2021, until early October 2021, weather permitting. Hours of work are between 7pm and 6am 

Sunday to Saturday. 

To safely facilitate these works, speed and lane restrictions will be in place during the works. Road users are 

asked to plan ahead, allow extra travel time and take extra care when workers are on site. Observe speed 

limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling through the area.  

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works. 

Whilst there will be some temporary impacts at various locations for pedestrian and cyclists, access will be 

maintained at all times, with traffic controllers onsite to assist.  Every effort will be made to minimise impacts 

to the community. 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 

managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. 

For real time roadwork information visit www.addinsight.com.au and download the app, available for Apple or 

Android. 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 1300 794 880 

or email dit.ggrup@sa.gov.au. 

The Department appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken. 

Kind regards 

Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project Team 
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